HON. ROBERT WILTERS

DISTRICT ATTORNEY
Twenty-Eighth Judicial Circuit
Post Office Box 1269, Bay Minette, AL 36507
251-937-0274 (office)
251-937-0380 (fax)

February 27, 2020

Anu Gary

Baldwin County Commission
111 Blackburn Ave.

Bay Minette, AL 36507

Dear Anu,

Would you please place on the agenda for the next County Commission meeting the reallocation of
office space in the Courthouse, specifically the office used by Chief Justice Lyn Stuart on the second
floor, next to the new Court Security Office. The District Attorney’s office would like to use that space
for a witness holding room for child victims. The Office of Prosecution services has received a grant that
would be used to furnish the room.

Presiding Circuit Court Judge Scott Taylor is in agreement with the reallocation.

If you need anything further, please let me know. Thank you.

Robert Wilters



